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CHUS MATEO ACADEMY COMMUNICATION ABOUT VI INTERNATIONAL CAMPUS 
FOR TECHNICAL IMPROVEMENT TO CELEBRATE IN SAN JAVIER (MURCIA) 
FROM 11th TO 19th JULY 2020. 

From Chus Mateo Academy we want to send a message of tranquility to all those 
players and parents of players interested in participating in our summer campus who 
have already registered for it and / or have made the payment for the reservation. 

Given the situation that Spain is going through in relation to COVID 19, we have 
decided to give ourselves a month (until May 15) to be able to assess at that moment 
what the situation is with greater reliability. We must assess well both the evolution of 
the disease and the decisions that are being taken by the Government and the WHO to 
make a final decision on whether it will be possible to carry out the campus on the 
scheduled date. 

We will contact you again by this same means to inform you on May 15th. We will wait 
until that day with the conviction that on that date the situation has improved and we 
can make a final decision in this regard. 

We know that many of you or your children have to book flights or other ways of 
transportation to arrive to the Campus, so we will try to be precise as soon as possible 
so that you too can make decisions and organize your arrival at the Campus location. 

The most important thing for Chus Mateo Academy is to have enough health 
guarantees to be able to face the organization of basketball technical work and 
coexistence with the maximum guarantees once again this summer. 

We hope to have a final decision on the appointed date. Those who have made an 
advance payment and finally will not come to the Campus, for whatever reason, the 
amount paid will be returned. 

We wish you that both your health and that of your families are not being affected by 
this nightmare that we are having to live. 

An affectionate greeting and we will keep you informed. 

Chus Mateo 
 
 


